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People with time for Children 

 
 
11th September 2018 
 
F.A.O. Chestnut Class 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Unfortunately Miss Haile has been absent from school this week and will be for the foreseeable future. Mrs Lyons 
will continue to teach Chestnut Class on a Monday to Thursday, and I will teach the class on a Friday. 
 
Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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